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Re:  CPi/LT 

 

12 September 2023 

 

 

Dear parents 

 

I am delighted to inform you that we have revision guides available to loan to all Year 10 for their 

Science GCSEs. These will be given to your child in class, so that they can be used for revision and 

homework. These will need to be returned to school on the date of their last science GCSE in 2025, 

so as not to incur a charge for these. 

 

Please also be aware that an after school Science help session is held on a Tuesday after school in 

A16 from 3-4pm, should your child need any additional support with their Science GCSE work. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the revision guides, please do not hesitate to contact me on 

c.pike@smithdonhigh.org.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Pike 

Head of Science 
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